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COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD
General Meeting
June 14,2001

The meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held June 14, 2001 at St Andrews Presbyterian Church.
Diane Eardley opened the meeting at 7:00.

Announcements:

1.

10.

11

2

ia.

Anne Braddock is signing up volunteers for one or two hour shifts at our table during the
July 4™ celebration at Stow House. Volunteers also needed to organize the Christmas
Boutique, the 2002 October quilt show, and to sit at the membership desk. Carol Barringer
volunteered for the membership desk.

Grant House is having a demo Friday by Larry Touche on quilting techniques. Cost $5.00 or
free if you bring a friend.

Each satellite group will be asked to designate a representative to attend a meeting designed
to secure candidates for next years board.
Next month is the new members tea. Desiree Cook needs volunteers to bring food to share at
the tea, and Board Members need to bring two fat quarters.

Diane Eardley will be gone during the summer but can be reached by calling her home.

Bring Jan Beckert panties for the rafile.

Tickets for the opportunity Quilt by June Gerrard will be distributed to each member. Those
not picked up will be mailed. Postcards of the quilt will be available soon. The quilt is a
blooming nine-patch approximately 93 X 104”.
A bus trip is planned to the Oakland Doll University Show, Saturday Sept 22, 2001. Cost is
$35.00. There will be a side trip to Lacy’s and Stone Mountain and Daughter shops.

Karen Pickford mentioned the five categories the challenge quilts will be voted on:
traditional, contemporary, humor, best interpretation of theme and best over-all.
Joyce Ball reminded us of the book sale in August. This will be the third sale with items
selling from 2 to 5 dollars. Last year the guild made $600.00.

Programs: July’s program begins at 5:30 with the new members tea and ends with the
members showcase, four members, June Gerrard, Ruth Walters, Judy Gorrindo and Diane
Eardley talking about their work. August has the book sale and silent auction. Kristin Otte
mentioned Silvia Einstein’s Crazy Piecing workshop still has room and in September,
Mickey Lawler will hold a two-day and a one-day workshop. If too many want to take the
workshop names will be drawn. See Norah McMeeking in July.
Block of the month-Karen mentioned the Iris would be July’s block. Ingrid Engmyr won the
baskets blocks.

Door prizes were distributed.

Diane Eardley authorized the break at 7:45. The program speaker was Sylvia Einstein.

Respectively submitted
Margaret Dear



